

CHRIST-CENTERED EDUCATION

I had the honor of attending a Christian School Summit in Nebraska City this week. The event was hosted by the Herzog Foundation, a non-profit aimed at advancing Christian education. The focus of this summit was to bring Christian school leaders of all different denominations together to learn about resources being made available by the Foundation and to network with one another. Great things are on the move at the state and national level! If you feel passionately that more families should choose Christcentered education, we are offering a \$500 referral credit this coming semester. Please call the school office for more details.

-Mrs. Reynaga



CO-OP RECEIPTS

We gladly accept receipts from Panhandle Co-Op/Main Street Market. After \$100,000 in receipts, our PTF receives a \$1,000 donation. Please send them in with your student or drop them off in the office.



UPCOMING EVENTS

Monday, December 18: PTF @ 5:15 School Board @ 6:00

<u>Tuesday, December 19:</u> Eagle River Bank

Wednesday December 20: Chapel PreSchool (Miss K) Christmas Party 9:45-11:00am

Thursday December 21:
All other Christmas Parties
Dismissal at 12:30pm

<u>Friday December 22-January 9:</u> Christmas Break!

Reminders



FINANCIAL LITERACY

We are setting CCS apart by offering students unique opportunities to develop life-long skills in financial literacy. In addition to the weekly in-school savings program, we also have intentionally sought out opportunities for students to grow their skills. Last week, all of our students participated in the Holiday Store. Additionally, our 4th grade class went to Main Street Market and shopped for groceries based on an Economics project in Mrs. Reynaga's class.

CHRISTMAS BREAK

Staff, students, and parents alike are excited for Christmas break! Thursday, November 21 is a half day so students are dismissed at 12:30pm! We will reconvene for second semester on January 10th. This is a great long break to reset and rejuvenate. We hope it's marked with special blessings from the Lord for your family.

If you need childcare make sure to sign up in the daycare foyer.





Join our "CCS Community" group on Facebook! We will share more photos, videos, and have a place for conversation between families.